
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As a sixth former, your son is a valuable role model for our new Year 7 pupils during their transition into 
secondary school.  As part of the induction programme for new pupils we are going on a team building day 
involving outdoor pursuits on Friday 14th September 2018, and we would like your son to attend also. 
 
The sixth formers involved will not be taking part in the challenges themselves, but will be leaders for each 
Year 7 team, on-hand with much needed encouragement.  This will be a worthwhile experience for our sixth 
formers and something additional to add to CVs.  
 
We will be travelling by coach immediately after morning registration and returning at 5:30pm, when pupils 
would need to be picked up by their parent or guardian. The school will provide a packed lunch, but as it is a 
long day, pupils may like to bring additional snacks or drinks. 
 
I have included consent and medical forms with this letter. Whilst pupils will not be taking part in the activities 
directly, it is still important that we have these forms filled in as pupils will be off school site. 
 
You will see a ‘kit list’ attached to the medical consent form. Whilst sixth formers should not need a change 
of clothing because they will not be getting into the water during the rafting activity, I would ask pupils to wear 
sensible clothing and shoes identified in this list. 
 
It promises to be an exciting day and I think the sixth formers will gain a great deal from the experience. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Julia Marshall 
Head of Year 7 
 
 

 


